
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 3 of 2016 
Entrance Depths 

 

Date of Issue: 31 May 2016 

 

1. MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that depths in the entrance to the 
harbour are shallower than indicated on charts due to the suspension of 
dredging operations. 

 

2. The depths may be less than 1m below datum. 

 

3. Mariners are advised to contact the Harbour Master on V.H.F. Ch.12 or 
Mob. 07885 742505 for information on tide and conditions. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


